

Osmond Elementary

Daniel Barnes, Principal Phone – 307-885-9457 Fax – 307-886-5789 www.osmond.lcsd2.org

January 2022



1/3/22 - Welcome Back! School resumes from Winter Break

1/7/22 - No School

1/10/22 - Winter Session of Dry Creek Academy begins

1/11/22 - 6th Grade Ski Trip

1/12/22 - School Spelling Bee

1/13/22 – 6th Grade Ski Trip

1/13/22 - PTO meeting 10:00 am

All interested parents are invited.
Please contact the office if you would like a Zoom link.

1/14/22 - 5th Grade Maturation

1/18/22 - 5th Grade Ski Trip

1/19/22 - District Spelling Bee

1/20/22 - 5th Grade Ski Trip

1/21/22 - No School

1/25/22 - 4th Grade Ski Trip

1/28/22 - No School

2/1/22 - 4th Grade Ski Trip



DRY CREEK ACADEMY Beyond the Classroom ~ Winter 2022



This session will run from January 10th to February 2nd.

- The Dry Creek board was posted before break, so remind your student to check and see what class they are in. **Notes will not be sent home.**
- Dry Creek Academy starts at 2:40 and runs until 3:20 pm on Mondays &/or Wednesdays.
- Buses will go from Osmond to SVHS, and then students can ride their normal route bus home. <u>However, space is limited. If you are available to pick up your child after class we</u> would greatly appreciate it.

Classrooms will be holding their preliminary Spelling Bees to decide on the three representatives from each classroom who will then participate in the Osmond Written $4^{th} - 6^{th}$ Grade Spelling Bee on Wednesday, January 12^{th} .

The top five spellers from each grade will advance to the District Bee for $4^{th} - 6^{th}$ grades on Wednesday, January 19^{th} .

The top ten 6th graders for the District will then advance to the District 6th – 8th Grade Bee on Wednesday, February 9th.



A huge THANK YOU to our amazing students and staff for helping make our Coins for Christmas such a success!

Together we collected \$400 to give to the Star Valley Search and Rescue.

Winter Has Arrived!

A goal of our physical education department is to teach sports/activities that will keep students active throughout their lives. Skiing and snowboarding are an obvious choice as we are privileged to live in an area with abundant snowfall

Thanks to your support of the fundraiser and reduced prices offered by Pine Creek Ski Resort, we are able to offer two days of skiing/snowboarding with instruction for each grade level.

If your child sold at least \$50 worth of items through the fundraiser, both days lift ticket and rentals are covered. If they did not participate or sell enough

items, please make sure to have money to the school prior to their scheduled trips. The cost is \$50 total for two days of lift tickets and two days of rentals. The two days increase the likelihood that our young skiers will taste enough success to instill a desire to continue. It is amazing to see how quickly they learn!



Cougar Chronicle January 2022

























